DRAFTER'S NOTE LRB-0136/P2dn
FROM THE RCT:Kjf:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

October 23, 2008

Representative Mason:

This is a redraft of the draft requiring environmentally sensitive cleaning. | have
expanded the requirement to apply to additional kinds of buildings as we discussed.

For this version of the draft, | created a council in the statutes, rather than a
nonstatutory committee, to advise the Department of Health Services (DHS) because
a permanent body could advise DHS in its annual review of the rules.

I left unchanged the language requiring schools to be provided with information about
the rules (proposed s. 254.565 (2) (d)). Should that language be retained? Should it
be expanded to cover other responsible persons?

You mentioned a two-year phase—in of this program. | am not certain how you
intended that to work and have not yet added that to the draft.

Please contact me with any questions and with redraft instructions.

Rebecca C. Tradewell

Managing Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—7290

E-mail: becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov



